
October 24, 2023

LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements

LSU Pediatrics Holiday
Volunteer Opportunity with
Second Harvest Food Bank
This holiday season, LSU is joining Second
Harvest Food Bank in fundraising and
distributing turkey dinner boxes to 100
Children's Hospital patient families! Please
see below for ways to volunteer this holiday season.

Donate:
The average family spends up to $65 on a Thanksgiving dinner each year. To help
the families of our patients who are are in need this season, we have set up a
fundraising page for donations to help cover the costs of the turkey dinner boxes
that will be distributed. Our goal is $3,500!
Second Harvest | LSU Pediatrics Donation Website

Pack Boxes:
Gather together to help prepare 100 turkey dinner boxes on November 9th from
4:30pm -6:30pm at Second Harvest Food Bank.
Volunteer Sign up Sheet

Pick-up Day:
Greet the families with a smile and a fully packed turkey dinner box as they drive
through our distribution pick-up zone on the morning of November 11th in front of
the State Street Building.
Volunteer Sign up Sheet

Delivery (possibly)
To reach as many families as possible, we are working out the logistics of a delivery-

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
http://support.no-hunger.org/site/TR?team_id=2861&fr_id=1190&pg=team
https://lsuhsc-my.sharepoint.com/:x:/g/personal/sbroo9_lsuhsc_edu/EfaluGi5nMNOkGE84hub67IBR772y_TzR-D84CKH_Ha3Ww?e=OQOebY
https://lsuhsc-my.sharepoint.com/:x:/g/personal/sbroo9_lsuhsc_edu/EfaluGi5nMNOkGE84hub67IBR772y_TzR-D84CKH_Ha3Ww?e=OQOebY
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/40f1ea28-4151-45f4-b66c-d3bda8b8d7ee.pdf


to-home option for those who are unable to pick up on the morning of November
11th. Feel free to sign up if delivering boxes to families interests you. More
information to come!
Volunteer Sign up Sheet

 

CHNOLA Time Studies - Please Send Week 2

It’s that time of year again – CHNOLA’s Annual Physician Time Studies will be
collected over the next three weeks:
               Week 1: Monday, October 9 – Sunday, October 15
               Week 2: Monday, October 16 – Sunday, October 22
               Week 3: Monday, October 23 – Sunday, October 29

Please follow the instructions below to generate your time studies and send
them to Kelly Allerton. She will be collecting all of LSU Pediatrics’ Faculty time
studies on a weekly basis and sending to CHNOLA as a group.

 Generating and Printing your Weekly CHNOLA Time Study:
1. Complete your timesheet as you normally do in the LSU time tracking

system.
2. Once you record time at Children's Hospital, you will see a button labeled

"Print Hospital Time Studies" on the Timesheet Actions tab. Click that
button each week and generate your Time Study. If needed, step-by-step
instructions can be found here. 
If the “Print Hospital Time Studies” button does not show up, save the
timesheet, then go to the “My Timesheets” tab and click “Open Current
Timesheet”. This will cause a refresh and the “Print Hospital Time
Studies” button will be visible on the Timesheet Actions tab.

1. Remember to sign and date your time study.
2. Send your time study weekly to      Kelly Allerton   on each of the following   

Mondays: October 16, 23, 30. 

Background:
Each year the Medicare and Medicaid programs require Children’s Hospital to
conduct a time study of the physician services provided at the
Hospital. Completion of these forms is mandatory and important in determining
the hospital’s reimbursements from these programs.

Genetics Rotation Research
Presentation
Medical students Michael
Connick(pictured) and Sloane Clay
presented posters in the Dr.
Moersbaecher Graduate Studies Annual
Research Day, on patients seen after
their Genetics rotation! So proud of the
LSUHSC medical students and their
passion for learning!

All residents and students are welcome to come to genetics!

https://lsuhsc-my.sharepoint.com/:x:/g/personal/sbroo9_lsuhsc_edu/EfaluGi5nMNOkGE84hub67IBR772y_TzR-D84CKH_Ha3Ww?e=OQOebY
mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/fiscal_affairs/TimeTracking/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/69a21efb-0f04-493a-8d07-e88ef2ea4cc6.pdf
mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu


​Share Your News!

The department wants to highlight your
success! Please send any news to include in
Tuesday Tidbits to Sarah Brooks.

mailto:sbroo9@lsuhsc.edu


 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthly

​October Video: Social Media as an Academic Tool

Dr. Isa Ashoor shares information on harnessing the power of the social
media. In this fact filled video (just over 15 minutes), he
demonstrates everything from Twitter/X sign up to uses for advocacy,
education, and professional development. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rduL1BZ-W-Vysmd08kTN5hjLXurCnvar/view?
usp=sharing

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

 
If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
ACGME LEARN

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1rduL1BZ-W-Vysmd08kTN5hjLXurCnvar%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7Csbroo9%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cc85b54f662674dc0b4b108dbbf6b60a1%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638314240121829518%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=E6qF8%2BnSXhQWkH6ml3v%2FhKYrb%2BpEldnmnJds6CYHSQE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSBdYy3aJk8G4dA-syIK9ziB8iZewUnFvX5RwuRymTh1dX1ov4CV7yPJQ64_HSXN4R3tqVGDLs5llbLyK8rfWnreJDRN00Vhbf820EhFa2PFTqNplpmHhMHVBYavrmfRIjzBVxq-Tyo_HTSUHcAEo3rA%3D%3D%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xtpcgYepCE2gUOEl%2FMMOKMtQTU%2BrysyLr9nWKNYQFs0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSvWXpY3W4P-EXM_pcNLmJ9rEYTJUjOFGD39w3YjH2Oon1Cc9_h3jnLP6DTyfoMeQxl4EmG_eFLuK4X1Y4TQK-zTUh-ZWXW6Zj96jYjBpXIrYZz758dn1NG6ljxHY8FXxSF04CqR4-vXNsCL440ZKBSdSeJRmfO_kW%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4sN09Ct9irZy9Gg%2B0fhmLo%2BgwXU8RvAO0cJjbCjzF8I%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCBbWBNU8hq8kwPQ7NN6apG1Axxj5mpkx-U2GPsgc25KjJat1DuZL-UE0PgBNH5Ryr8JtHgdW7KFUow3ZTwFR0pWtuGsZnanwB8PSfhS67poB%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nRckdaApeLPwJaH2GpJ8q6%2BGUqhUerYdE0JAH898mTc%3D&reserved=0


For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

 
CHNOLA Announcements

 
Grand Rounds
Please see the attached flyer
for this week's presentation
from Dr. Jessica Gautreaux. 
A limited number of lunches
will be provided for guests in
the Large Conference
Rooms.

mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/127c4ff5-5372-4d5b-82b8-9c94acdf5173.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/81512697-ad60-4269-9c37-21ff0e57a137.pdf


Please note: to receive
credit, you must register on
Eventbrite and attendee
names as they appear in
zoom should clearly identify
the attendee. For example,
"iPhone (2)" is difficult to
assign credit to, whereas
"Emma Simon," "E. Simon,"
or "Simon, E" are all
acceptable. Please reach
out with any questions. 

Register Here

​Zoom Link:
https://lsuhsc.zoom.us/j/92
060541657

 
Department Wellness

CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

 
Other Announcements

Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Resident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

GeauxHealth! is a collaboration between LSU and Tulane residents to
create a resource guide promoting medical trainee awareness of social
determinants of health as well as providing a tool for easy use in clinic
and during discharge planning. Check out more info here and on their
website: https://geauxhealth.org/

Research and Grants
Updated: Several Avenues of Stats Support, Education and Consultation
(information) (using stats models through CITI)

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/chnola-office-of-medical-education-34140724807
https://lsuhsc.zoom.us/j/92060541657
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/151b2af5-d8f7-47bf-82e4-0ffd04195f56.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/1d4cb304-a1aa-490a-a58e-0a0cb31a0e74.pdf
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pulse/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/f2b9e87f-121c-4765-9d6b-50b7a9d060df.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/a8d11c82-204e-42f2-9440-3ee3aba28e82.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgeauxhealth.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cbe325cf92ba744714b3a08d9be84028f%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637750296443373298%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2FZNBboWdXdSmNREZO99Yin0ZwCkoxOAeN3w9f%2BYrDV4%3D&reserved=0
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/d50e6c32-a4b3-4b46-86af-7b89db7aeb5a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/bce1aed2-3426-4809-abd4-fc0094334136.pdf


New Pre-Review for Grant Proposals service offered by LSU
(information)

Administrative Reminders
Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2023-2024 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, and Admin Staff).

LSU travel policy and procedures (information)

 
Department Anniversaries

The following employees celebrate another year with the department this
month. Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Stuart Chalew, 26 years
Hanh Rimmer, 24 years
Kelly Allerton, 16 years
Marla Johnston, 5 years
Hannah Bauer, 4 years

Parvin Dorostkar, 1 year   

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)

Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits

Department of Pediatrics| LSUHSC
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https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/5613f0c3-d0c8-4d31-a28e-9e7a309b2215.pdf
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